
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from meeting held on 06/05/2019 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif read the minutes from the April meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian reported that the balance in the operational fund is $3229.17. 
 
Summary of the Buy and Fly finances 
Expenses    $88 
Income    $307 
-------------------------------------------------- 
Net Income   $219.78 
 
In addition the club raised $55 from the sale of aircraft donated at the event. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
Due to other personal commitments Ray has asked to retire from the Field Marshall 
position.  The club officers appointed Buddy Harlan to be the new Field Marshall. 
 

Safety Officer 
Bill Losey also requested that another member take over the duties of Safety Officer.  
Roger Smith agreed to take on this role and was appointed by the club officers. 
 

Newsletter Editor  
• Kelly Joyce has agreed to be the new Newsletter editor.  He asks that members submit 

articles and content by email to Keljoy45@gmail.com. 
 
Old Business 

• The Buy and Fly was reported to be a success.   
o There were about 40 attendees, with two expressing interest in joining the club. 
o A number of aircraft were donated to the club and put up for sale. 
o Thanks to the ladies for helping with the food and cleanup. 

  
New Business 

• The picnic at Johnson Field is scheduled for Sept 7th, with a rain date the 14th.   
• Buddy noted that the club needs a storage shed.  He asked that members help identify 

options for obtaining a shed at a reasonable cost.  The club will also investigate the cost 
to build a shed if no better alternative is found.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Members 

 
There were no new prospective members at the June meeting, but we welcomed Henry 
Bohe back as a returning member. 
 
The club unanimously voted for full membership for prospective member Terry Logan. 
 

 
50/50 
 Joe Hoopes won $24 in the 50/50 raffle and donated the winnings back to the club 
 
________________________________________________ 
   
Airplane Talk 
 
There was no airplane talk at the June meeting, but the remaining donated aircraft items were sold 

to members at the close of the meeting. 
 

 
The meeting was closed at around 7:30 PM  
 

Next Meeting - To will be held on Wednesday, August 14th at 7 PM at Johnson 
Field 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 


